
PUBLIC CONSULTATION INVITATION 
BARRATT DAVID WILSON HOMES NORTH MIDLANDS CONSULTATION EVENT 

LANDSCAPE AND HABITAT CREATION PROPOSALS  
LAND AT PARSONS HILL, BINGHAM  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barratt David Wilson Homes North Midlands invites you to a Public Consultation Event where landscape and 
habitat creation proposals for Parsons Hill (outlined in red above) will be on display. Members of the 
Development Team will be on hand at the event to listen to your views and answer any questions that you 
might have on the proposals.  
 

The event will be held at: 
 

The Old Court House, Church Street, Bingham, NG13 8AL 
 

On: Thursday 5th May 2022 between 2pm and 5pm 
 

 
If you are unable to attend a copy of the presentation boards will be available to view on the Bingham Town 
Council’s website following the event. Comments on the proposals can be submitted either in writing at the 
event or by emailing Parsonshill@barratthomes.co.uk. All comments received will be reviewed and 
considered by the Development Team prior to the submission of a formal application to Rushcliffe Borough 
Council. The deadline for comments to be made by is 5pm on Thursday 19th May 2022. 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you there.  
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